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If our children and the diverse wildlife on our planet are to have healthy lives, we MUST stop
putting poison into our air, water, and soil. Imidacloprid harms life. We have evidence that when
dumped in our water supplies it is toxic to both freshwater and saltwater invertebrates.

We must not leave our children a poisoned environment.
 


